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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 205/2008 
 
Date: 5 September 2008 
 

Bomb House Lane – Vehicular Access 
 
Vehicular access into parts of Bomb House Lane will be impeded by retractable 
bollards as from Monday 15th September 2008.  These retractable bollards have 
been positioned at the Line Wall Road entrance to Bomb House Lane and also in 
Bomb House Lane, near to the Museum’s entrance.  All emergency services will be 
equipped to retract and extend bollards electronically. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Telephone No: (350)20052052 - Fax No: (350) 20047677 - e-mail: info.medt@gibraltar.gov.gi 


	GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR
	PRESS RELEASE


